
8-1 2010                        Special Meeting regarding Trailers 

 

Kevin Einhaus called meeting to order and thanked everyone for attending.  Kevin 

read covenant regarding trailers in Sec II.  He then read a letter from the Exlines 

that couldn’t attend but wanted to express their concerns.  He then opened the 

meeting up for discussion. After much discussion, there seemed to be a 

consensus that we raise the time from 48 hours to 7 days.  It was also expressed 

that it seems like some people get special treatment.  David Hawksworth will 

draw up a proposed change to the covenants, which will be discussed further at 

the annual meeting.  Meeting adjourned. 


